
Village of Sheridan 
Zoning Board of Appeals and Plan Commission Meeting 
January 4, 2018 
 
The Zoning Board of Appeals met on the above date with the following members present: Jamie Walker, 
Greg McElhaney and Susan Enger.  
 
There being no quorum, Susan Enger motioned to continue the meeting to Monday January 8, 2018 at 
6:00PM. Greg McElhaney 2nd. All in Favor. Motion Carried.  
 
Jamie Walker motioned to recess the meeting to Monday, January 8, 2018 at 6:00PM. Susan Enger 2nd. 
All in favor and the meeting was continued.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Cathy Carpenter 
Village Clerk 


